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MG+M Employees Volunteer with Habitat for Humanity

July 21, 2017

MG+M employees volunteered with Habitat for Humanity over the weekend in both Boston and New Orleans. With 
the help of staff, volunteers, and future Habitat homeowners, the non-profit organization works to build decent 
housing for those who need it in 1,400 communities and about 70 countries worldwide.
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